-95 EXPRESS TOLL LANES (ETL)
NORTHBOUND EXTENSION

INDUSTRY FORUM

September 13, 2018
9a.m.—12 p.m.

Hilton Garden Inn
5015 Campbell Blvd, Nottingham, MD 21236
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MEETING AGENDA

SEPTEMBER 13, 2018

9:00 a.m. - 9:30 a.m. Sign in and Networking
9:30 a.m. - 11:00 a.m. Presentation
11:00 a.m. — 12:00 p.m. Q&A

About the I-95 ETL Northbound Extension

This project will enhance the MDTA's efforts to provide a

safe and reliable drive for its customers and expands the
Traffic Relief Plan that Governor Larry Hogan announced in
December 2017 In addition, the proposed improvements will
increase quality of life for numerous communities with the
addition of five new noise walls and will replace or rehabilitate
multiple bridges that are more than 50 years old. The extension
is expected to be open to traffic in June 2023 through MD 152
and in 2026 through MD 24.
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PROJECT TEAM

MDTA
Project Manager:

GEC
Project Manager:

Project Designer:

MDTA Procurement:

Project Email:

William N. Pines, MDTA
wpines @mdta.state.md.us

David Greenwood, GEC
dgreenwood @|-95gec.com

Michael Rothenheber, JMT
mrothenheber@jmt.com

mdtaprocurement@mdta.state.md.us

I95ETLNB @ mdta.maryland.gov

To stay connected, visit

mdta.maryland.gov/I95ETLNB/home.html




